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Connecticut Wealth Management Team
Volunteering at the Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity

Farmington, CT (February 23, 2017) — Connecticut Wealth Management, LLC (CTWM) is proud to
announce that its team will be volunteering at the Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity. The CTWM
team plans to assist the Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity in their mission to create a world
where everyone has a decent and affordable place to live. CTWM has also committed to provide
financial support to the organization.

“We strive to create financial plans for our clients with personalized strategies designed so each client
can identify, plan and work toward their unique financial goals. We are proud to work with an
organization that helps local families work towards improving their finances and living conditions. The
steps the organization takes to provide a safe and happy home for families is in-line with our
philosophy,” said Kevin C. Leahy, CPA, CFP®, President & CEO.

Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity is dedicated to eliminating substandard housing locally and
worldwide through constructing, rehabilitating and preserving homes; by advocating for fair and just
housing policies; and by providing training and access to resources to help families improve their shelter
conditions. Habitat for Humanity was founded on the conviction that every man, woman and child
should have a simple, durable place to live in dignity and safety, and that decent shelter in decent
communities should be a matter of conscience and action for all.

For more information about the Hartford Area Habitat for Humanity please access their website at
http://hartfordhabitat.org/
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